
 
 

February 11, 2022 
 

 

Tanya Mitchell 

Division Director, Special Events Division 

DC Homeland Security and Emergency Management Agency 

2720 Martin Luther King, Jr. Avenue SE 
Washington DC 20032 

 

VIA E-MAIL: tanya.mitchell@dc.gov  
 

RE: 2022 Rock n Roll Half Marathon 

 

 

Dear Ms. Mitchell: 

 

At its regularly scheduled, properly noticed, meeting on February 8, 2022, with a 

quorum present, Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6B voted 7-0-0 to support 

the proposed 2022 Rock ‘n Roll Half Marathon. 

 

The Committee heard from Ms. Romo Thomas on the March 26, 2022, race. The race is 

now permanently a half marathon. Ms. Romo Thomas noted some issues on 19th Street 

related to the race in the fall and indicated they would have staff monitor the situation 

 

Please contact Commissioner Corey Holman, Chair of ANC 6B and Committee Chair 

of 6B’s Planning and Zoning Committee, at 301-664-4132 or 6b06@anc.dc.gov if you 

have questions or need further information. 

 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Corey Holman 

Chair, ANC 6 B 
 
 

cc: via e-mail 

Race Representative: Diane Romo Thomas 
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921 Pennsylvania Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20003-2141 

6B@anc.dc.gov 

 
 

OFFICERS 

Chairperson 

Corey Holman 
 

Vice-Chair 

Alison Horn 
 

Secretary 

Jerry Sroufe 
 

Treasurer 

Edward Ryder 
 

Parliamentarian 

Peter Wright 
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